
Staff:   
Remember your

safeguarding responsibilities.
Remember that during this period, you remain a

trusted and important member of the World Vision

team. This means we must all continue to live out our

values to not cause harm to others.

 

Some staff, volunteers or contractors might try to use

this period of uncertainty to take advantage of

children or vulnerable people, abusing them, harming

them, or trading sex for food, vouchers, or money.

This is unacceptable.

If you are aware of anyone affiliated with World

Vision who may be causing harm to a child or an

adult beneficiary, 

 

Report it within 24 hours 

to your line manager, safeguarding focal point 

or to Elysia Nisan, 

WVI Safeguarding Senior Director 

safeguarding@wvi.org

This is a challenging time for all of us. We are all facing stress and feeling worried.


